[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Judith Ward 
Sent: 24 June 2015 10:07
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Subject: 14/02156/OUT Land S of Cotefield Business Park

Hi Alex

DWG 7993-0047-01

The NW boundary needs to be visually and practically tied up with the Banner Homes development 10/00558/OUT to the NW. There seems to be duplication of access roads which is an inefficient use of land. The Banner Homes Boundary is hedged for its entire length so showing a footpath link is futile unless it is negotiated. A coherent edge needs to be proved at Reserved Matters stage.

The LAP/LEAP location needs to be shown and proposals developed.

There is no link to the PROW at the southern point of the site and this seems to be a wasted opportunity.

The open space to the left of the site entrance needs to be imaginatively developed.

Judith
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